

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

15th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,



Christmas Celebration Service at St Bridget's Church Tuesday 13th December at 10am

We warmly invite you to join us for a Christmas Celebration Service on the last morning of term, Tuesday 13th December at 10am. The service will finish at approximately 11am.

Breakfast Club will be available on Tuesday 13th December; however, After School Care will not be available due to the School finishing at 12 noon.

Staff will escort children in Reception to Year 6 to church and they should arrive at school, at the normal time. Children will need their school blazers and an extra layer of clothing under their normal school uniform as it can be a little cold in church. Children in Nursery and Pre-School will continue with their normal routine at school.

A collection will be made during the Christmas service. We would kindly ask that you send in a small new toy, gift, or sweets, with your child. Gifts should be left unwrapped. The gifts will be placed at the front of church during the service, to support and help underprivileged children have a happier Christmas.

After the service the gifts will be transported to the Charles Thompson Mission in Birkenhead to help them with their charitable work. The Mission will pass the gifts on to where they are most needed. They will match the present to children of the right age and gender and then wrap them before delivery.

If you wish to collect your child(ren) from the church service, please indicate on the slip below. Otherwise, staff will escort the children back to school, for the earlier finishing time of 12 noon. Please note that the After School Club service will not be available on this day.

Please complete the slip below and return it to the school office, indicating your collection arrangements for Tuesday 13th December.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Christmas Celebration Service at St Bridget's Church Tuesday 13th December at 10am

Name of child:	Year Group:
I / We will collect our child(ren) from St Bridget's Church, directly after the service.	
I / We will collect our child(ren) from school	ol at 12 noon.
Signed:	Date:











